
UNITY OF INNER PEACE NEWSLETTER FOR FEBRUARY, 2015 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Sunday Schedule: 
 
    Feb 1 
        Eric Butterworth Audio Series, Basic Laws of Cosmic Power, Lesson 4, "The Basic Law of 
Compensation" 
 
    Feb. 8 
        "In the area of personal spirituality, we are all experts."  Group discussion led by Steve Schmunk 
                                           ************ANNUAL MEETING following the service************* 
    Feb. 15 
        Metaphysics of Buckminster Fuller, Conclusion of Chapter 4, "On Being Human."  In circle book 
reading and discussion 
 
    Feb. 22 
    Dr. Andrew Newberg DVD Series, The Spiritual Brain: Science and Religious Experience.  Lecture 
16, "The Believing Brain" 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

    The Unity of Inner Peace by-laws state that we are to have an ANNUAL CONGREGATIONAL 

MEETING each February.  So, on the second Sunday, February 8th, we will do so --immediately after 

the service.  We hope to take no more than 20 minutes time for this meeting.  So before you come, 

we ask that you consider the following: 

    1) Are you interested in becoming a Board member?  If so, contact Judy McGowan before that 

date.   

    2) Do you have suggestions for future services - speakers, special programs, music, books or 

audio or visual materials ,other? 

    3) Are you interested in contributing time to "Room at the Inn?" 

    4) Do you have suggestions for future tithes or purposes for Unity of Inner Peace funds? 

 
    A heads up - Bill Waters has been asked to be a Good Will Ambassador to Cuba by the "Code 
Pink" activist group.  He will be gone for a portion of February, and will be the speaker at our March 
1st Sunday service to share his experience with us.  So we're holding off our POTLUCK until that day. 
 
 
    The list of items that we have donated to Peter White Public Library over the years is now on our 
website - www.unityofinnerpeace.org.  It is listed under "Resources," and will be updated each 
month.  There are well over a hundred titles from which to choose, and we are pleased that the library 
allows us to continue to expand their inventory of spiritual books and materials which are in keeping 
with Unity thought.   
 
 



 
FEBRUARY BIRTHDAYS:    Fireworks and Balloons to 

 
    Anthony Kahnke, Feb. 2 
    Cyndi Brown, Feb. 12 
    Colleen O'Hara, Feb. 13 
    Steve Schmunk, Feb. 16 
    Martha Fotopulos, Feb. 20 
    Judy McGowan, Feb. 29 

 
DONATIONS TO PETER WHITE PUBLIC LIBRARY: 
 
    February  
        Sound:  Native Teachings & Visionary Art 
        by Joseph Rael 

 
TITHES: 

 
    Unity of Inner Peace tithes on all donations.  The fourth quarter of 2014 tithe was split equally 
between World Wide Unity and the Salvation Army.   

 
PRAYER SUPPORT: 
 
    Prayers and affirmations of health and well-being are invited for Carol Birnbaum and Dorit Stilling 
and any other members of the Unity community who are open to such blessings.   
     

Silent Unity is the prayer branch of the Unity movement.  They are there specifically to receive your 
calls day and night, whenever you feel the desire or need to have someone pray with you.  Their 
service is free and confidential.  Call 1-800-NOW-PRAY / 1-800-669-7729. 

 
GENERAL INFORMATION: 
 
    Our services are held at the Marquette Federation of Women's Clubs building at 104 W. Ridge St., 
Marquette, MI 49855.  Sunday services begin at 10:00 AM.  All are welcome.  Please check our 
website for further information.  www.unityofinnerpeace.org 
 
    Our Board officers are as follows:  Judy McGowan, President; Steve Schmunk, Vice-President; 
David McGowan, Treasurer; Ann Russ, Secretary.  Members at large are Militza English, Bob Lamb, 
Richard Leinonen, and Bill Waters. 
 
 
 
"Our vision is a healed world."  


